
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/17/2010 5:28:00 PM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Letter

We have been running around like downs on the letter. Up until a few minutes ago, our plan was to get 
you the information on Monday regarding the Top 100 and details on what has happened the last three 
years with Line 132. We were going to ask fro more time on providing you the Top 100 counter-parts for 
2007 and 2008 because we only have technical lists and not much more information. That said, on 
Monday you'd have a description of the Top 100 lines segments, some detail surrounding their length 
and location and a status column (replaced; repaired; monitoring; et al). Our GovRel people were also 
in conversations with the governor's office to get them to send us a similar letter. A few minutes ago, I 
was told that Peter does not want to provide the Top 100 to the public because he thinks it will create 
more panic than good and that people will misinterpret that. He plans on calling Mike. You can imagine 
what Tom and I think about that. We push and got run over.
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